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Janeese Parker

From: Janeese Parker

Sent: Friday, January 23, 2009 9:51 AM
To: ‘'smartelsolutions@gmail.com'’
Cc: JoAnn Sutton; George Li
Subject: Incomplete 214 Application

Attachments: Sample 214 attachment2.doc

We have received your application Smartel Solutions, LLC (File # ITC-214-20090122-
00023), and your application can not continue processing due to the selection of "NO" on
questions 16 and 17. Should your selections have been a mistake, we will need for you to certify
your responses. Attached is a sample application to follow if you need assistance. Please provided
the information via IBFS (refer to Public Notice DA 08-2173 rel. September 29, 2008). The
required information is requested by C.0.B. February 6, 2009; otherwise the application will be
dismissed. Thank you.

Janeese Parker

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau/Policy Division
Phone: (202)418-0707

E-mail: Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov

1/23/2009



